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TEAM 11 MEETING RE SF NEIWAND 
POLICE HEAQUARTERS 
9.30am Wednesday 18/10/2017 

Detective Inspector Leggat, Detective Sgt Morgan, Detectives Kilani, Rullo, Chebl, and 
Tierney 

SF NEIWAND 
Detective Chebl is currently preparing the last detailed analysis of the Warren 
disappearance and suspected death. The investigation to date has focussed on Warren's 
associates and the last known people to see him alive. A thorough review of all investigative 
papers from previous investigation has been completed. These areas were not explored 
during the initial investigation or subsequent investigation undertaken during the Taradale 
Reference. Detective Chebl is of the view that the summary should be completed by within 
a fortnight. 

After discussions with the team it was agreed that there was no forensic purpose in a 
further Inquest into this matter. Following the completion and review of Detective Chebl's 
summaries contact will be made with the Manager of Coronial Services — His Honour Donald 
McLelland with a view a conference to discuss the most appropriate course of action. 


